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Oct 3rd - 7th - BOOK FAIR 
  
Oct  4th - Lego Robotics Club
   
Oct  5th - STEM Club

Oct  6th - 3-6 pm Spirit Night - 
		   Tommy’s Bright Nights
	      
Oct 10th - NO SCHOOL

Oct  11th - Lego Robotics Club
	        Kindness Club

Oct 12th - Walk to School Day
	      
Oct 14th - Report Cards Published/Issued
	       5-8 pm FALL FESTIVAL

Oct 17th - In-Person Awards
	       8:15 5th Grade   8:50 1st Grade
	       9:20 6th Grade   9:50 4th Grade
		
	       3pm SAC Meeting

Oct 18th - In-Person Awards
	       8:15 3rd Grade   8:50 Kindergarten
	       9:20 2nd Grade  
	       LEGO Robotics Club

Oct 19th - STEM Club

Oct 20th - 5-6:30 Conference Night
		  (by Appointment Only)

Oct 21st - Pottery Club
	    
Oct 24th - 28th - Red Ribbon Week

Oct 25th - Kindness Club
	       LEGO Robotics Club

Oct 26th - Fall Picture Retake Day

Media News

October will be a very fun month!  Thank you to 
everyone who is supporting our Fall Book Fair!  
All the profits will benefit our Media Center!  
 
The Library pumpkins are back!  This year we 
will have our third annual ‘Viera Elementary 
Pumpkin Patch.’  Be on the lookout for an orange 
flyer coming home with information on how you 
can decorate a pumpkin as a book character.  This 
year we are only accepting artificial pumpkins.  
Pumpkins can come to the Media Center now un-
til October 31st.  On October 31st, all pumpkins 
will be sent home with students.  Check out the 
pumpkin patch videos from the last two years be-
low for some inspiration!
 
View our 2020 Pumpkin Patch here: 
          https://youtu.be/R8uGucU4XJU

View our 2021 Pumpkin Patch here: 
          https://youtu.be/aQnFPEM94Ik
 
We love volunteers in the Media Center!  If you 
are free on Friday morning from drop-off until 
8:25, we could use your help shelving library 
books.  Please email Mrs. Romano (romano.sha-
na@brevardschools.org) for more details.  There 
is a Media volunteer email list for this school year 
that Mrs. Romano would love to add you to!
 
Don’t forget about the optional SSYRA reading 
program!  Students in 3rd-6th grade have been 
challenged to read the 15 Sunshine State Young 
Reader Award (SSYRA) books.  Students that read 
the most books will be invited to attend SLAM, 
a fun filled day where we compete against neigh-
boring schools with trivia, challenges, and games 
based on the books.  This program is completely 
optional and not required.  



Collecting eye 
glasses that kids or 
adults do not wear 
anymore ahead of 
our hearing and 

vision screenings. 
Collection box

will be in the lobby.

Long Doggers 
for hosting September’s Spirit Night!  
They had a fantastic turnout and can’t 
wait to have us back!

Need Donations

Washable 
Craft Paint
for STEM  

Mrs. Marcoux

Nurse Wendi
could use

extra clothing
especially 

girls & boys 
shorts

ages 5-10




